

in action





The Miles Foundation Newsletter

Third Quarter 2017

"Change is the only constant." - Heraclitus

This quarter, The Miles Foundation embraces change as an essential catalyst to growth and innovation. The opportunity to continually learn and evolve as individuals, as a foundation, and as a community is a gift for which we are grateful. Today, we wish our colleague and friend, Jay McCall, the very best in the next phase of his professional journey, and warmly welcome Kate Wisniewski as the newest member of our team. While change is inevitable, the relationships we build are enduring. We look forward to the next chapter of our shared progress, collaboration, and partnership.

EDUCATION NEWS & DEVELOPMENTS

The Current State of Scientific Knowledge on Pre-Kindergarten Effects

An interdisciplinary pre-k task force weighs in on the positive effects of district and state pre-k programs. Read More...

Pre-Kindergarten Research Task Force (Georgetown University, Duke University, Vanderbilt, and others)

What Works for 3rd Grade Reading: NC Pathways to Grade-Level Reading Working Paper New resources from North Carolina address 12 indicators related to children's success by 3rd grade. Read More...

Institute for Child Success

Development of an Evidence-Based Early Childhood Strategy An analysis of priority pathways impacting early childhood brain development. Read More...

Center for Child Health Policy and Advocacy at Texas Children's Hospital

THE MILES FOUNDATION COMMUNITY UPDATES













Raising of Fort Worth Breakfast: Oct. 12th ROFW highlights Rochester, New York's 20 years of early learning success in Part III of its national learning tour. Read more... Presented by





April 4 June 20

October 12